Yandoit Primary School

74 High Street, Yandoit, Victoria. 3461

Email yandoit.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Phone 5476 4286 Fax 5476 4416



31-5-2013

'Learning and Growing Together'
Be Respectful Be a Responsible Learner
Be Honest and Trustworthy
Be Caring and Compassionate Be a Good Citizen

CALENDAR

June

Saturday 1st

- BOITE Schools Choir Rehearsal
- Wendouree 2-4 pm

Tuesday 4th June – Wed 12th June

- Somers Camp Grade Lizzie & Otto
- Have a Great Time!

Wednesday 5th

School Photos POSTPONED

Monday 10th

• Queen's Birthday Public Holiday

Tuesday 18th

• School Photos at Daylesford PS

Wednesday 19th

- School council meeting 6pm

Friday 28th

Last Day Term 2 2.30 Dismissal

School Term Dates 2013

Term 2 Tue 16th Apr – Fri 28th June Term 3 Tue 16th July – Fri 20th Sept Term 4 Mon 7th Oct – Fri 20th Dec

SCHOOL CAMP

Everyone who attended camp appeared to have had a great time. Isa was the first to arrive at school. I asked him how he went on Camp. He replied, "I could have stayed 5 more days I just LOVED IT".

That's wonderful to hear that our younger students went so well. Both Annexe Schools have quite a few younger students. It seemed to be such a positive experience for them all.

Older students talked about the challenging activities- the Zip Line, Archery and Bike Riding and other fun things they did.

Having a great campsite in Camp Burnside and terrific weather helped as well.

Thankyou to our enthusiastic teachers who attended camp- Jose, Robyn, Dianne and Meg. Also Dave our teachers-aide and Judy, who came as a parent helper.



PRINCIPALS REPORT

The fog lifted, the sun came out and we had a perfect day last Friday for the House Athletics Sports at Llanberris Reserve in Ballarat. Thanks to the help of many parents and dedicated staff we were able to conduct a very successful House Athletics sports. Congratulations to Sutton House on winning the day and to Finlay Loft and Zoe Turner on winning the Championship races. The highlight for me was the participation rate and the enthusiasm that was displayed by the students. Many, many fine efforts and personal bests were shown on the day. Please refer to the photos on our website.







Our Grade 5/6 students and staff have spent a successful three days at Camp Wilkin. Our Annexes have also attended a camp at Anglesea at Camp Burnside. The students were presented with a number of challenges and through problem solving and effort many rewards were achieved. Well done to our dedicated staff, thank you to the parent helpers and our local policeman Wally on all teaming together to achieve a great experience for all the students.

We are calling for Prep enrolments for 2014. If you have a Pre-school child and wish to enrol them at DPS you should do so now.

Finally, due to a clash of dates between school photos and students attending Somers Camp, I have been able to reschedule with the photographer. The new date for school photos is Tuesday 18th June. There will be no assembly on Tuesday 18th June.

Peter Burke

CURRENT FOCUS

"Honesty and Trust"

We often hear the words honesty and trust and we tend to associate them with people we know. These qualities are also a part of our school values. We would all like other people to see us as being honest and trustworthy. These qualities include being fair, honourable, open, genuine, decent, creditable, truthful, respected, sincere and reliable. There are many opportunities for us to display these qualities with our friends, teachers and parents/carers.

Being a good friend, an effective member of both our school and our own local community relies on us displaying qualities of being honest and trustworthy. These qualities can be shown in your daily interactions with people through your actions and words.

Chris Tsiplakis ©

WELCOME IRIS MAY ROSIE SPROAT

We would all like to welcome Iris May Rosie Sproat who arrived last Wednesday 22nd May. Congratulations to Archie, Lenny, Meg and Craig.

"COCO DE MER" – BOITE SCHOOLS CHORUS 2013



Saturday 1st June, from 2-4pm.

Venue: Ebeneezer Church Hall 212 Armstrong Street, Ballarat

Yandoit PS Choir Members: Charlie, Harry, Milla, Priya, Renier and Rufus

Meet: left hand side (LHS) of the yard in front of the Ebeneezer Church Hall at 1.45pm. Keep your eyes peeled for me or Judy (Harry and Charlie's mum) because the yard will be quite full of people. Family members are NOT able to sit in on rehearsals so please make a plan to fill your time.

Bring your red **music folder** if it is at home, I'll bring the other folders from school. Normally, the folders are to be kept at school, please.

I'm looking forward to sharing this experience with the children. See you there! All participating students have a CD of the songs with the parts we are learning highlighted on the cover. Pop this in the car and listen to our parts as often as you can. This is the best way to learn the songs. Try and familiarise yourself with all the songs (eight altogether) before June 1st. Robyn ©

SCHOOL PHOTOS AT DAYLESFORD PS



SCHOOL PHOTOS Tues 18th JUNE

Personalised envelopes will be distributed to all students the week before the school photos. A photocopy of the prices and range of photos packs offered is included with this Newsletter.

Please return envelopes and correct money <u>ON</u> <u>SCHOOL PHOTO DAY</u> Tues 18th June.

Each student must have their own separate envelope with them, at the time that their photo is being taken. (Change cannot be given at the office.)

If paying by cheque please make out to the photographer – "MSP Photography" FAMILY PHOTOGRAPHS are available for students attending this school. Separate envelopes for these are available. Please see Deb

Late envelopes cannot be accepted after photo day. Please direct all enquiries to the photography studio directly – David Torrington, Master School Portraits, (MSP Photography) Ballarat (Ph: 53 33 5577).

Could you please let Jose or Deb know next week if you could take any students to DPS for the photos.

DPS, DRUMMOND AND YANDOIT ANNEXES 3-6 HOUSE ATHLETICS PHOTO GALLERY



























STUDENT & COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES

OPENING NIGHT FIREWORKS FRI 7TH JUNE 2013

To launch the Woodend Winter Arts Festival this year there will be a FREE fireworks event at Woodend Buffalo Sports Oval, Friday 7th June. Join us at 5.30pm to enjoy some food provided by the local scout group, Blackbird Cakes, Dhaba's food van, Nola Poorboy and coffee by the Green Bean, followed by the 15 minute fireworks display at 6.30pm.

For any queries, please contact the event coordinator via email: elisa.carbone90@gmail.com

DAYLESFORD-HEPBURN AUSKICK
AFL introductory program for primary schoolaged children and their families
Register online aflauskick.com.au
Victoria Park, Daylesford Oval No. 2 Junior Oval
Sundays @ 10am Enq. Steve Walsh 0417 573 417



HIP HOP CLASSES Started Mon 20th

May – every Monday until end of term (24th June last class) at Anglican Church Hall, (Central Springs Rd. Daylesford). Time: 5.45-6.30pm. Cost:\$10 per lesson (pay as you go).

All Ages Welcome. Any questions please contact: Fiona Torrance, 5348 3396, 0408 483 396. Email: ftorrance@mmnet.com.au

YOGA FOR KIDS - What is yoga? It's

tun!

Learn to balance on your hands, stand on your head, touch your toes, bend backwards, forwards — bend every which way! You'll even learn how to tie yourself up in knots!

Booking required.
Contact Daylesford Yoga 5348 3888
or shayna@daylesfordyoga.com
39 East St Daylesford"

SPRUNG CIRCUS presents classes for term 2 2013 !!! All classes at Hepburn Primary Hall. Call Mara 0477 499 342.



BALLIANG EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL TO CELEBRATE 100 YEARS!

1913 - 2013

Calling all past teachers, students and parents! Please come and join us in celebrating our 100th Birthday on Saturday Nov 16th 2013. Some activities on the day will include a tour of the school, a dinner, a celebration cake, roll calls, a time capsule and opening of the Centenary Garden.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
WE ARE SEEKING ALL PHOTOS AND
MEMORABILIA TO INCLUDE IN A
COMMEMORATIVE BOOK WHICH WILL
BE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE AND
DISPLAYED ON THE DAY. IN ADDITION,
IF YOU KNOW OF ANYONE WHO CAN
HELP WITH OUR SEARCH, PLEASE
INFORM THEM OF OUR UPCOMING
EVENT.



Please contact the school to register your details for an invitation:

PHONE: 035369-5148 or email us

AT

balliang.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au